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PUBLIC NOTICE

The River Bend Town Council meeting scheduled for February 20,
2025 has been cancelled due to inclement weather. It has been
rescheduled to February 25, 2025 at 5 p.m. The meeting will be held
at Town Hall, located at 45 Shoreline Drive. The meeting is open to
the public. The agenda remains as previously published and can be
seen on the town’s webpage or by requesting a copy at Town Hall.



